
HANDLAN NEWSLETTER 

February 2019 

Due to an ongoing problem at the South Charleston Library, the location of our February Meeting will again be at the 

Village Chapel Presbyterian Church in Kanawha City. The address is Village Chapel Presbyterian Church, 3818 Venable 

Avenue, Charleston, WV  25304.  This is the same location where we held our January meeting. 

February Meeting  

Due to problem at the South Charleston Library, the Handlan Chapter of the Brooks Bird Club will have our regular 

meeting at the Village Chapel Presbyterian Church* on Monday, February 11, 2019, at 6:30pm. 

Doug Wood will talk about old growth forests. You do not want to miss his presentation!! 

We will also probably discuss our Chimney Swift Tower project. 

Anyone interested in birds is welcome.  Hope to see you all there. 

·       Village Chapel is located at 3818 Venable Avenue SE in Kanawha City, Charleston, WV, 25304 

  

  

  

  

To find the Handlan information on the internet, either: 

     Go to http://www.brooksbirdclub.org/ then hit the Associations tab, and go down to Handlan Chapter 

     OR “Google” Handlan Chapter   Or “Google” Handlan Bird Club 

  

  

  

February Meeting at Village 

Chapel Presbyterian Church 

February 11, 2019 

- 6:30pm 

Doug Wood will talk about old growth 

forests. 

March Meeting - Location to 

be announced 

March 18, 2019 - 

6:30pm. 

Jim Triplett will talk about the “parent” 

Brooks bird Club and/or his recent birding trip 

to Cuba.  

April Meeting - Location to be 

announced 

April 15, 2019 - 

6:30pm 

Diana Green will tell us about the new Forks 

of Coal State Natural Area 

Annual Potluck Picnic 
May 20, 2019 

at 6:00pm 
Coonskin Park. 

 

 

http://www.brooksbirdclub.org/

